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Wednesday 2 October 2019 
 

Bulb Planting 
 

Dear Parents and friends of CHPS, 
 
On Friday 18th October 2019 we will be holding our second bulb planting day, after the 
success of last year’s event.  All children will be engaged in planting bulbs around the school 
grounds with their class teacher.  
 
We would really appreciate it if you could supply your child with a bulb (or bulbs) to plant. 
We are solely relying on donations for this event to take place. Consequently, it may result 
in the event being delayed or cancelled if we are unable to source enough bulbs for the 
event. Our bulb preferences would be bluebells and snowdrops, as these are readily 
available, although any kind of donation will be much appreciated – large or small!  
 
We will happily accept any bulbs from now on, so please hand these to the class teacher.  
 

Year R and Year 2 will take place at 9:15am – 9:45am 
Year 1, Year 3 and Year 4 will take place at 9:45am – 10:15am 

 
Please provide your child/children with a change of shoes (i.e. wellington boots or spare 
trainers) as the grounds may be damp on the day.  
 
As this is a whole school activity, we would like to ask each family, if possible, to bring in their 
own safe tools (such as trowels and spades). The tools should be labelled with the child’s 
name, so that we can return them to you.  
 
As we can never predict the weather, we will confirm on Wednesday 16th October if the 
planting can go ahead, as well as if we have enough bulbs to go around.  
 

          Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
          The Castle Hill Team    

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

Bulb Planting Reply Slip 
   
I will/will not be able to help on Friday 18th October 2019 with the bulb planting 
activity.  
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent’s Signature: …………………………………………………… 
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